ANNE WHITNEY ARCHITECT

5/10/22

Zoning Board of Adjustment
City Of Portsmouth

1 Junkins Ave.

Portsmouth, NH 03801

Re: BOA Extension 138 Maplewood Ave.

Dear Commission,

| am writing on behalf of George & Donna Pantelakos to request a one year extension to the
June 17th, 2020 BOA Approval for the Garage Renovation & Expansion at 138 Maplewood Ave..
Their Builder has projected a late fall 2022 or spring 2023 start.

Sincerely,

Anne Whitney
Architect

cc: George & Donna Pantelakos

9 Sheafe Street
Portsmouth

NH 03801
603.427.2832
archwhit@aol.com



